From: Janos.Kakuk@sce.com
Sent: 7/12/2013 4:51:29 PM

To: Ralff Douglas, Kristin (kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Eekhout, Juancho
(JEekhout@semprautilities.com)' (JEekhout@semprautilities.com);
|Redacted |

Cc: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAce); Zafar,
Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Michael. Hoover@sce.com
(Michael. Hoover@sce.com); 'bprusnek@semprautilities.com’
(bprusnek@semprautilities.com)

Bec:
Subject: RE: The Table

Kristin,
I deleted your e-mail.
Kind regards,

Janos

From: "Ralff Douglas, Kristin" [kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: 07/12/2013 11:24 PM GMT

To: Janos Kakuk; ""Eekhout, Juancho (JEekhout(@semprautilities.com)™ <JEekhout@semprautilities.com>;
|Redacted

Cc: Michael Hoover; "bprusnek@semprautilities.com™ <bprusnek@semprautilities.com>; "Allen, Meredith
(MEAe@PGE.COM)"" <MEAe@PGE.COM>; "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar(@cpuc.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: The Table

"

I inadvertently attached the wrong document to the earlier email. As per the request below, [
am therefore asking that you delete it. I would appreciate confirmation from each of you that
the email has been deleted. Thank you.

Kristin Ralff Douglas
Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102
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415-703-2826

krd@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 3:21 PM
To: 'Janos.Kakuk@sce.com'; 'Eekhout, Juancho (JEekhout@semprautilities.com)’;
[Redacted |
Cc: 'michael.hoover@sce.com'; 'bprusnek@semprautilities.com’; 'Allen, Meredith (MEAe@PGE.COM)';
Zafar, Marzia
Subject: RE: The Table
Importance: High

Me again, I apologize profusely to Sempra, this document should not have been circulated.
Please do me a favor and delete it immediately from your email. Again, my apologies to
Juancho. Thanks, Kristin.

From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 2:22 PM
To: Janos. Kakuk@sce.com; Eekhout, Juancho (JEekhout@semprautilities.com);
[Redacted |
Cc: michaelhoover@sce.com; bprusnek@semprautilities.com; Allen, Meredith (MEAe@PGE.COM);
Zafar, Marzia
Subject: The Table

Hi all, attached is a copy of the table that Sempra put together for our discussion regarding the
utility business model of the future. As discussed at our meetings, we would like to have each
of you do your own, and please add a fourth column for the 2030+ timeframe. Would be great
if we can get these all by July 29®. If you all think a meeting to jointly discuss them would be
helpful, 'm happy to organize that.

Thanks, Kristin.
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Kristin Ralftf Douglas

Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2826

krd@cpuc.ca.sov
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